
Short report: 
 
ESO/SC Girlfriends Reading Club Report: A zoom book club meeting was held on 
7/24/25 with 4 people in attendance. We had a great discussion about The Women by 
Kristen Hannah. I left meeting learning more about the book and club members life 
stories.  Plans are being made to have another event in November. Continue reading 
your books and keeping a list for next year's reporting. If anyone is interested in joining, 
please let me know and I will send you an application.  
Carol Berenbrok 
 


